
We are very proud to have added another two trucks to our fleet! Both number 38 and 39 are now on the road after 

an extensive fit out process including radios, turntables, signwriting, accessories and tracking & safety equipment. 

These trucks are replacing number 23 and 24 which have served us well for the past 10 years. 

The Kenworth vehicles were ordered from Canberra Trucks and took approximately 10 weeks to build with an 

additional 2 weeks taken to make them ‘service ready’. The trucks themselves are Australian built by Paccar 

Melbourne. 

From the moment our equipment is delivered, a strict 

maintenance regime begins ensuring our ongoing 

commitment to the safety of the community, our 

employees and other road users is maintained. 

This process also ensures the vehicles utilised by the 

Divall’s team are always in the best possible condition 

and major mechanical issues are avoided. 

Truck 38 is in the capable hands of Tom Francis who 

has been driving with us for 15 years and Truck 39 is 

being handled by Jason Chalker who has been with 

us for 14 years. 

Truck 38 & 39 Hit The Road!
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